Dress As You Please Day
I would like to say a massive thank you for your generosity during the Dress as you Please Day in December.  We collected £133.65 for the Clutha Vaults and Philippine Relief Funds.
Note from the Parent Council

Dear Parent/Guardian,

“Happy New Year“ from everyone at TPS Parent Council and a big Thank You to all who responded to the questionnaire and expressed that you wanted to support the Parent Council.

We are working on an application to become a member of “Volunteer Scotland” at the moment. This will allow us to get PVG checks for new parent helpers free of charge. We hope to complete this in time for our next event and will be in touch with you as soon as possible. 

In the coming weeks, PC members will attend the Equalities Forum meeting, a PC Chairs’ meeting and a Recruitment and Selection training course. We will keep you posted on the outcomes.

The Parent Council section of our school website is updated regularly.  You will find dates of meetings, agendas and minutes here.  Our next Parent Council meeting is on Wednesday 5 February, 2014.

Morning Lines

I realise, especially in the infant department, that parents like to wave their children off in the morning and it is great to see so many parents.  I think it gives the school a real sense of community.  However, I would respectfully ask that parents leave enough space for children to line up with their classes in the morning.
Mobile Phones

I know a lot of our pupils have received new phones for Christmas.  I would like to remind you that if a child brings a phone to school it must remain switched off throughout the day and be given to the teacher for safekeeping at the start of the day. If you wish to contact your child during the school day this must be made through the school office.
Holidays

The school will be closed to pupils from Thursday, 6th February 2014 at 3.00 pm and re-open on Wednesday, 12th February 2014 at 8.55 am.
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Dear Parent/Guardian,
Welcome to our February 2014 Newsletter.  I would like to wish you all a belated Happy New Year.  I am sure like me, you are still trying your best to maintain your New Year Resolutions, challenging though that may be at times!  It has been great to see all our pupils back after a well earned holiday, looking so smart in their school uniforms.
The Pupil Council are keen to re-launch the Dressing for Excellence initiative and will be picking  one boy and one girl each week who have worn the correct school uniform and PE kit consistently throughout that week.  In order to keep this fair, the Pupil Council have devised a record sheet that will be used to track which pupils are receiving Dressing for Excellence stickers.
The Pupil Council will be looking for pupils wearing the school uniform in the correct manner e.g. wearing ties, shirt top buttons fastened, no shirts hanging out and no wearing of branded jumpers.
I would like to thank you for your continued support with this initiative.

Kindest regards

Siobhan McColgan

Head Teacher

Tartan Day

I would like to thank everyone who attended the Tartan Day Assembly. Unfortunately I was unable to be there but have seen the photographs and hear all about it from the pupils.  Once again, it sounded like a fantastic showcasing of all the talent our pupils have.

Dance Your Scottish Socks Off
On Thursday 23rd January 2014 pupils took part in the Dance Your Scottish Socks Off event run by Marie Baxter.  The pupils had a great time dancing to many different Scottish tunes whilst raising money for Kilts for Kids and our school fund.  Thank you for all the support you gave this event.  We managed to raise an impressive £648.50.
P5 Basketball
Primary 5 took part in a basketball tournament on Friday 24th January 2014.  They participated well and several coaches at the event commented on their excellent behavior and skills.  Well done Primary 5!
P6 Chinese New Year Assembly
Well done to P6 who lead an extremely entertaining and informative assembly today on the theme of Chinese New Year.  They demonstrated great confidence and talent.

Standardised Testing

In East Renfrewshire Council, Standardised Testing takes place each February in Reading and Mathematics for P3, P5 and P7 pupils.  This year it will take place in the period from 3rd to 21st February 2014.  This is a time when children definitely benefit from early bedtimes and a calm start to the day.  We do not put pressure on the children but we want them to achieve their best results.
Ace Awards
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The focus of our January whole school assembly was to be Confident Individuals.  Well done to the following pupils who received the ACE award for January: 

Primary 1 – Nathan Dodds
Primary 2 – Lewis Dickie
Primary 3 – Elise McAulay and Carter O’Hara
Primary 4 – Charlie Aldridge
Primary 5 – Sophie Cairns
Primary 6 – Daniel McCarthy
Primary 7 – Carla Lynch
Reach for the Stars Attendance November 2013

Primary 1 – 93.3%
Primary 2 – 94.4%
Primary 3 – 94.3%
Primary 4 – 90.6%
Primary 5 – 90.6%
Primary 6 – 90.0%
Primary 7 - 91.4 %
Overall     - 92.2%
Foodbank

Thornliebank Resource Centre, on Robslee Drive, are running a Foodbank every Thursday from 12.30 – 2.30 pm.   If you are in need of groceries to see you through a couple of days, you may obtain vouchers from various ERC social work offices, rent office, benefits office to name but a few places.  The Resource Centre can also issue vouchers if required.
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